
Monarch

Monarch was born at Redwings in 2022, to mum 
Majesty. Majesty arrived at Redwings in February 
2022, having been involved in a road-traffic 
accident and then discovered to be heavily in 
foal! 

They were both named in 
honour of arriving at the 
Sanctuary the year of the 
Queen’s Jubilee.

  Colt
  Hackney X
  Born 2022



    

Charlotte A

Charlotte came to Redwings as part of a  
multi-organisation rescue in south Wales. Sadly 
hundreds of horses were in a suffering state and 
living in unsuitable conditions. 

Did you know Charlotte’s son was also rescued? 
His name is Curtis and he now lives out in a 
Guardian home! You can find out more about 
rehoming a rescued resident 
on our website.

  Mare
  Cob
  Born 2007



 Louis A

Louis came to Redwings as part of a group of 
seven horses and ponies that were found by the 
police wandering the roads in May 2010.

The group were eventually signed over to 
Redwings after several failed attempts to collect 
a couple of the horses and 
 no-one came forward for 
the five other ponies. 

  Gelding 
  Welsh Cross
  Born 2008



George

George was one of the many horses rescued 
from Spindle Farm in Amersham in 2008. He 
came to Redwings in 2009 having stayed at an 
RSPCA boarding yard after rescue. 

This was one of our most famous mulit-agency 
rescues with over 100 horses, ponies and 
donkeys found in poor condition. 

Are there any residents at this 
visitor centre that were also 
part of the Amersham rescue?

 Gelding 
 Gelderlander
 Born 2005


